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Principal’s RePORT  

What a wonderful camp our Year 6 students attended last week. Point Peron is a great venue that provides 

children with many different activities and challenges throughout their stay. The staff at the camp site are     

professional and friendly and work well with all children and encourage them to have a go at all activities. We 

were all spoilt with great food for the 4 days and I am sure we all returned with a little bit of extra padding. I 

was extremely impressed with the effort the  children put into their activities. So many pushed themselves and 

were able to complete challenges that initially they wouldn’t have attempted. Prusiking and rock wall climbing 

are two that jump to mind. To make a camp like this a success, a lot of work and time is provided by many 

different people. We had several parents attend the camp to help with the activities and supervise the students 

which was greatly appreciated by all. I would like to thank Mrs Wacker, Mrs Plichta and Mr Downes who did a 

lot of work behind the scenes and before the camp to ensure that it was successful. They were also tireless on 

the camp and I am sure they thoroughly enjoyed their weekend at the end of it all. 

 

City of Stirling Ranger – Parents and careers would have seen that over the last couple of weeks a City of      

Stirling Ranger has been monitoring parking around the school. This is quite common for the Rangers to visit 

schools. The big concern is that some of the parking and driving that is occurring is putting our students and 

your children a risk. While we understand that parking is a continuous issue, and what is currently available is 

all that will be available, it doesn’t mean that parents and other people can just ignore parking rules and the 

safety of children. The Ranger is doing his job and initially spoke to many parents about what is required.      

Unfortunately some chose to ignore the advice and/or signage and as a result he has begun to issue infringe-

ment notices. Please be aware of the rules as I have no doubt that the Ranger will be a regular visitor for the 

rest of the year. 

 

Electronic Reports – This semester all student reports (except Kindy) will be sent to parents/careers via elec-

tronic means. To make sure that you receive your child’s report electronically you need to have an up to date 

email address. If you have not ensured that your email is up to date, or if you have not given the school your 

email address please speak to one of the ladies in the front office. 

 

More staffing news for 2018 – I would like to congratulate Mr Rajan Flint (Rm 18, Yr. 4) in gaining a position at 

Kyilla PS.  I am also pleased to  be in a position to offer Ms Veal, Mrs Prescott and Miss Pratley positions here at 

Deanmore PS in 2018. This means that our staffing positions are, at this stage, all confirmed for 2018 except for 

the Deputy Principal position.  

In the next newsletter I will be able to confirm a full list of staff who will be leaving Deanmore at the end of this 

year. 
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Merit Awards 
Congratulations! 

 
Room 3 Lachlan Ord-Hume Sophie Edwards 

Room 4 Hayley Vaughn  Holly Taylor 

Room  6 Aleesa Griffiths Arshan Bahmani 

Room  7 Ella Smith Sasha Greive 

Room 8 Lacey Jamieson Asher Day 

Room 9 William Young  Raphielle Fisher   

Room 10 Asher Killick Ari Cotton 

Room  11 Abbey Vanderheeg Indiana Benson 

Room  12 Flynn Negus-Smith Chloe Brennan 

   Cameron Nicholls 

Room  13 Austin Gastevski Aliyah Plint  

Room 14 Mina Medic Sophie Kiernan-Gibeney 

Room  15 Jonas Edwards  

Room  17 Ezra Greive Shahra-Indie Self   

Room  18 Oscar Keegan Lily Drury 

Room  20 Fergus Martin Indianna Plint 

Room  21 Keanu Wilson Xavi Freychet  

Chinese  Tahlia Barugh Giovanna Conroy 
 

Do you find that your child is displaying emotional or behavioural issues? OnPsych are a team of fully 

qualified and registered psychologists who specialise in child and adolescent services. Services are  

performed at NO COST to the school, student or parent as sessions are bulk billed to Medicare. We are 

now lucky to have an OnPsych staff member at Deanmore Primary School, Dr Sue Miller. 

Sue is a passionate psychologist who works with both children and adolescents who are experiencing a 

range of psychological issues such as anxiety and mood disorders, Autism Spectrum Disorders,  

interpersonal, learning and behavioural disorders, exam stress, self-harming and adjustment difficulties 

(social & situational). Sue employs psychological techniques such as Cognitive Behavioural Therapy, 

client-centred and solution-focused therapy with psycho-education. Sue firmly believes that a collabora-

tive approach will produce the most successful outcomes for a child. If you believe that this might benefit 

you child, please contact Deputy Principal Narelle Morisey for further instructions. 



 



 



 

 

2018 Fee’s and Contributions are NOT due until 2018 

DEANMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL EFTPOS PAYMENTS 

BSB Number: 306073  

Account: 1006385 

Please ensure when you make a payment that you write your child’s  

surname and payment details for our reference. 

Thank you  


